
       Immaculate Conception 
Church 

Palmer Road 

Our Lady of Assumption Mission 
Miminegash 

Bulletin for November 11-18, 2018 
 

Pastor: Père Albin Arsenault 
Email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.palmerroadparish.com 
         Bulletin: Jean Willcock 

         Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith 
         Custodian: Bill Griffin 
Office hours: Monday & Thursday 9:30 am - 5 pm  
              Sunday Collection: 

          November 4, 2018: $1,712.85 
 

         Thank you for your generosity 

                   

                       
               November 11, 2018                     

   32
nd

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

   Jesus sat down opposite the treasury, and watched 

the crowd putting money into the treasury. Many rich 

people put in large sums. A poor widow came and put 

in two small copper coins, which are worth a penny. 

Then he called his disciples and said to them, “Truly I 

tell you, this poor widow has put in more than all 

those who are contributing to the treasury. For all of 

them have contributed out of their abundance; but she 

out of her poverty put in everything she had, all she 

had to live on.” 
                                                The Gospel of Mark 

              Bells of Peace - November 11 
 

    The Royal Canadian Legion Branch No 6 Tignish 

will host the Bells of Peace at Immaculate Conception 

Church, Palmer Road at 5 p.m. on November 11 to 

mark the 100
th

 anniversary of the end of the First 

World War. Communities across Canada, the US and 

Europe are marking the anniversary with the ringing 

of 100 bells. When you hear the bells toll, take a 

moment to pause and remember all those who served 

and sacrificed in the name of Freedom. 

              We Will Remember Them. 
 

 

                                        In Flanders Fields  
  

 
 

 

                 News 
 

Knights of Columbus: The monthly meeting of the 

Palmer Road Knights of Columbus will be held on 

Wednesday, Nov 14 at 8 p.m. 
 

Palmer Road CWL Bazaar:  The Annual Palmer 

Road CWL Bazaar and Meal will be held on Sunday, 

Nov 18. Adults $6. Children $3.The event begins with 

a delicious meal of homemade beans, sausage, hash 

browns, etc. beginning at 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the 

Palmer Road Hall, followed by a 50/50 and grocery 

bingo from 2-4 p.m. There will be a bake/craft sale, 

flea marker table, 50/50, etc. This is a great 

opportunity to support the CWL as it is our fundraiser 

for the year, the proceeds of which are donated back 

to help our parish community.  
 

 

Palmer Road CWL Members: A reminder to bring 

baked good and groceries for our bazaar on Sunday, 

Nov 18. Also, if each member could bring just two 

gently used items for our flea market. If anyone has 

any questions about what to bring for the bazaar/meal 

please contact Kay Gallant at 902-882-2840. 
 

 

 

Steubenville Atlantic Launch Party: Join us on 

Sunday, Nov 25, 1:30-4 pm at St Paul's Parish, 

Summerside to launch registration for Steubenville 

Atlantic. Chris O'Hara from the Archdiocese of 

Halifax-Yarmouth will be speaking. There will be 

music, and opportunities to learn about Steubenville 

Atlantic, hosted in Halifax, July 5-7, 2019. The 

Launch Party is open to youth in grades nine and 

over. 

 

 

                  Reminders  
 

Christmas Hampers: Applications for the Salvation 

Army Christmas Hampers are available by calling 

Teresa Marleau at 853-3804. Teresa will be available 

in the St Joseph Room at Palmer Road Church to fill 

in applications on Sunday, Nov 18 and Saturday, Nov 

24 from 1-2 pm. Applicants must provide proof of 

income such as their 2017 Income Tax Notice of 

Assessment. In addition, please bring identification 

for each person listed on the application. Please Note: 

The deadline to apply for a Christmas Hamper is 

Saturday, Dec 1st.  
 

 

Children's Liturgy: All children age three to grade 

two are invited to attend the Children's Liturgy each 

Sunday during the 11a.m.  Mass. We will cover the 

Gospel of the day at a level the children can 

understand and enjoy, as well as songs, prayers and 

activities. We also welcome any parent or sibling who 

would like to accompany a child. 
 

 

General Retreat: There will be a general retreat with 

Fr. Danny Wilson at Our Lady of Hope Retreat 

Centre January 18-20, 2019. The cost per person is 

$137.50 (HST included). Call the Centre to reserve 

your spot: 902-621-2385 / 902-388-1952. 
 

 

Please note there will be no weekday 
masses for the next two weeks. 
 
                     MASS INTENTIONS  
 

Monday:          12/11                                  No Mass 
Tuesday:          13/11                                  No Mass 
Wednesday:    14/11                                  No Mass  
Thursday:         15/11                                  No Mass 
Friday:               16/11                                  No Mass           

        33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
                November 18, 2018                                                    
 

Saturday:             17/11                                4:00 p.m. 
For the People 
Sunday:                18/11                     (M)    9:00 a.m. 
Doug McPhee by Parents Ken & Norma McPhee 
                                                              (PR) 10:30 a.m.   
Dave Doucette by Mom Anita 
 
BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 

Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by 

email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 

Office hours: Monday & Thursday 9:30 am - 5 pm 
 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 
 

Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled when 
there is a funeral, but please remember that anyone can 
attend the funeral of a brother or sister in Christ.  The 
Mass Intention scheduled for that day will then be offered 

at a later date. Please include a phone number with 
your mass intentions. Thank you 
 

 

Intention of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for 
November   2018 
 
 

Universal – In Service of Peace: That the language 

of love and dialogue may always prevail over the 

language of conflict. 
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